
 

 

 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information request 
 
Date request received: 20 September 2016 
Date of response: 29 September 2016 
LSB reference: 20160920-01 
 
Request: 
 
How much have you charge the law Society over the last three years? 

 
 
Response: 
 
I write in response to your email of 20 September in which you enquire as to how much the 
LSB has charged The Law Society over the past three years. Your enquiry has been dealt 
with in accordance with the Freedom of Information (FoI) Act 2000, and I can confirm we 
hold the information you have requested. 
 
The amounts that have been levied against the Law Society in relation to the LSB’s costs 
over the last three years are as follows: 
2015/16 £3.063m 
2014/15 £3.414m 
2013/14 £3.410m 
 
The amounts we have levied against the Law Society in relation to the Legal Ombudsman’s 
costs over the last three years are as follows: 
2015/16 £10.247m 
2014/15 £11.000m 
2013/14 £13.885m 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for information, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review or to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – 
Complaints procedure: 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info
rmation/index.htm. 
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